12. How do we decide on appropriate support for young children with SEND.

If it becomes apparent that a child may have additional needs parents will be
invited for a private discussion and also to view any observations made.

Information gathered both by the Pre-school, and parents will be discussed
fully with the parents and decisions made together to decide if a referral is
required.

Should extra support need to be put into place in the Pre-school to meet the
child’s needs, a One Page Profile will be produced using information from
parents, family, the child, and Pre-school expressing the child’s likes, dislikes,
aspirations and how they want to be supported. Further documentation such
as a Support Plan can also be discussed to plan for ensuring the child’s needs
are met. These processes are achieved by way of parents/family being invited
to attend their One Plan meeting together with the key person and the
SENDCo at the Pre-school.

These meetings will be arranged at regular intervals in order for parents, child,
key person, SENDCo, support staff and any outside professionals to update the
‘Assess’ ‘Plan’ ‘Do’ ‘Review’ ongoing process.



